
 

 

Important Notice to members about the Convid-19 outbreak 
 
To:  All members of the Hong Kong Trustees' Association 
  
In view of the latest development of the Covid-19 outbreak, we have taken the arrangement 
to postpone our seminars in Feb and March 2020 as your health is of our priority concern.  
 
The current situation is an unprecedented challenge on both corporate and individual 
levels.   You are welcome to refer to the KPMG information provided to help businesses to 
respond to the Coronavirus outbreak such as impact on the business contracts and potential 
employment issues etc. Please find out more from the below link: 
 
https://home.kpmg/cn/en/home/topics/business-continuity-insights.html 
 
Stay safe and healthy.  Take care. 
 
With regards, 
Executive Committee 
HKTA 


